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Oct. 26
th

, 2014 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Oct. 27
th

 – Oct. 31
st
.  

 

Anglophone South School District is offering a series of Information Sessions on the Inclusive Education Policy for 

New Brunswick -Policy 322. The following Information Sessions are being offered: 

Date: Monday, October 27              Time: 7:00-7:45p.m. 

Location: Forest Hills School 

Facilitators: Debbie Collicott-Coordinator-Support Services to Education and Beth Horgan- Inclusion Facilitator 

******************************************************************* 

Date: Tuesday, October 28               Time: 7:00-7:45p.m. 

Location: St. Malachy’s Memorial High School  

Facilitators: Debbie Collicott-Coordinator -Support Services to Education and Beth Horgan-Inclusion Facilitator 

******************************************************************* 

Date Thursday, October 30                  Time: 7:00-7:45p.m. 

Location: Barnhill Memorial School 

Facilitators: Debbie Collicott-Coordinator-Support Services to Education and Beth Horgan-Inclusion Facilitator 

********************************************************************* 

Many thanks to our Lorne Phoenix Soccer team for representing your school and community in first class style! 

Your performance both on and off the field is to be celebrated. Special thanks are also extended to our soccer coach 

Mr. Harquail! We are fortunate to have a dedicated cast of teaching staff who support learning and development 

both in and outside the classroom! 

On Oct. 27
th

 participating students will receive basic training from a trained black belt judo master as part of a seven 

part series that allows students to select from a suite of offerings in the sports and arts field. Thanks to PALS and 

PRO Kids for piloting this program at Lorne Middle School. Consent forms are required for students to participate. 

For more information please contact Mrs. Long or Mr. Norton 

 

Tuesday, Oct. 28
th

 Harvey Studios will be available for students selecting a picture retake. This opportunity is also 

for students who were not present for the initial photograph session on Oct. 7
th

.  

 

Students who have returned consent forms to attend the Saint John Mill Rats Opening Game will be travelling to 

Harbour Station on Wednedsday, Oct. 29
th

 for some exciting hoops action. Students must have submitted the 

required $4.00 to attend the event. For more information please contact Mrs. Long, Community School Coordinator.  
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Lorne Middle School is always looking for engaged volunteers to serve on our PSSC if you would like more 

information on how to become involved with the Parent School Support Committee please contact the school office 

or visit the school website. The first PSSC meeting of the 2014/15 school year is Wednesday, Nov. 12
th

 @ 6:00 p.m. 

in the school library! All are welcome to attend this public meeting.  

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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